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An evening with

Canadian biologist                          Jessica Ernst

Photo of Jessica by Colin Smith

The Truth and Consequences of Fracking 

Monday, May 21st   

7pm

Elmira Heights Theater

210 East 14th Street, Elmira Heights, 14903

Jessica Ernst, from Rosebud, Alberta, Canada, has thirty years of experience as an environmental consultant to the oil and gas industry and has lived amidst high volume drilling for a decade.   

She has traveled to Ireland and to the United Nations, where she received UNANIMA International’s “Woman of Courage” award for her efforts to hold companies accountable for environmental harm done by fracking.

Don’t miss this rare opportunity to hear Jessica as she exposes the dangers of fracking and answers questions about what the process has meant for her and her neighbors and how it would affect us here in New York State.

Sponsored by People for a Healthy Environment,Inc & Coalition to Protect N.Y. 
